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Addendum

The following communication, dated 18 August 2000, has been received from the United States.

_______________


In the Federal Register of 30 June 2000 (notified as G/SPS/N/USA/305), EPA announced and requested comment on a pesticide draft science policy document entitled "Proposed Guidance on Cumulative Risk Assessment of Pesticide Chemicals that Have a Common Mechanism of Toxicity".  EPA is extending the comment period to 15 September 2000, in response to requests from the public.

Comments must be received by EPA on or before the above date.

Instructions for commenting are in the full text of this addendum and the original proposal which are available from the US SPS Enquiry Point. 

__________


